
 

 
 

 

       

         Circular No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2020/25                                                                                April 21, 2020                                                                                                 

Removal of Jamapunji Links, Logo and Standees  

 

The Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan (SECP) vide letter dated March 20, 2020 has advised all brokers  

to remove  all links, logo and standees of “JamaPunji” from their websites, emails and outside places / premises. 

 

All brokers are requested to ensure compliance of the above. 

 

For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone on 021-

111-11-7639 (PMEX), or by email at support@pmex.com.pk. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 
 

Syed Mumtaz Ali  

Chief Regulatory Officer 
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